
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HPE 

04 February 2021 

Dear Year 11, 

I have received the below information from Gateshead College. 

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to send me an email. 

Thanks, 

 

Miss Pestell 

Taster Sessions 

 

Gateshead College are running their annual taster sessions over the next few months. 

 

The event timetable can be found here:- 

https://www.gateshead.ac.uk/events/ 

 

Please note that there will be more events added throughout March - July. Every curriculum area will have a 

taster session. 

 

This allows for students to meet tutors, current students and find out more detail about each course area. There 

is an interactive activity in each event which gives the students an idea of what each course is like. 

 

National Apprenticeship week 

 

We are hosting a specialist event on Thursday evening which focuses on Apprenticeships. The event can be 

found online here:- 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

https://www.gateshead.ac.uk/events/


 

 

 

https://www.gateshead.ac.uk/events/say-hello-apprenticeships 

 

The event allows students to find out what an apprenticeship is, learn more about the application process and 

how to secure an apprenticeship and take part in a Q&A with employers/students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gateshead.ac.uk/events/say-hello-apprenticeships

